
The students, teachers, staff  
and administrators would like 
the opportunity to recognize the 
many individuals that so bravely 
served our country and in order 
to do that, the school encourages 
each and every veteran to 
contact the school’s office to 
RSVP your attendance. Please 
ask to speak with either Rhonda 
Moore, ext 120 or Laurie 
Austin, ext 130.

A reception will be held in the 
Commons Area following the 
celebration for all veterans and 
their families.

Chicken-n-biscuit or choice of  
cereal, toast/jelly, fruit, juice, 
milk

Breakfast pizza or choice of  
cereal, toast/jelly, fruit, juice, 
milk

ending in two losses to the Lady 
Wildcats of  Water Valley, the 
Lady Longhorns of  Bronte 
finished second in their district 
battle.  That second place finish 
earned them the right to 
continue their incredible season 
in post-season play.  The Lady 
Longhorns finished 8-2 in 
district; and 27-10 overall. 

The Lady Longhorns will look 

By Coach Rider
The Bronte Longhorns were 

defeated by the Baird Bears by a 
score of  40-20.

Isaiah Ornelaz rushed for 201 
yards and one touchdown. He 
also had an interception on 
defense. Garret Knight finished 
the night with a team high 7.5 
tackles and had a rushing 

touchdown. Aaron Cervenka 
had a big kickoff  return for a 
touchdown. The Longhorns will 
play this Friday against the 
Albany Lions at 7:30 in Albany.

By Coach Moore
The Bronte Lady Longhorns 

are playoff  bound!  After two 
hard-fought five set matches 
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to improve their overall record 
as they begin the exciting quest 
for playoff  wins.  The first game 
will be against the Lingleville 
Lady Cardinals in Early at 6:00 
p.m.  If  that game is a win; the 
next playoff  game will take place 
on Saturday November 5th.  
Time and place will be 
determined at a later time. 

The Lady Longhorns would 
like to thank the Bronte 
community for your 
extraordinary support during a 
very exciting, rewarding, and 
humbling season.  Please 
continue to follow us as we work 
hard to extend our journey.

The Bronte ISD will be 
hosting a Veteran’s Day 
Celebration on Friday, 
November 11, 2016, at 9 am in 
the school auditorium. All area 
veterans are invited to attend.

 The Bronte Longhorn Marching Band received a First Division at the Region 6 
Southeast UIL Marching Contest at Ram Stadium in San Angelo on  October 22, 2016. This is a 
tremendous accomplishment for these students. This rating has only been achieved once since 2000, back 
in 2010. The band members played and marched their way to greatness, representing themselves, their 
directors, their parents and the community of  Bronte with great pride. Mr. Dannheim, Mr. Tomes and 
Mr. Ratliff  all contributed to this success through their work with the band and their undying desire to 
make the Bronte band the best that it can be. Everyone was so excited and thankful that so many band
parents and supporters were able to come and watch the Longhorn band compete and listen to the 
announcer read off  the ratings! Band boosters made the trip as well, helping out with uniforms and 
more. These members of  the Longhorn band started a journey back in the spring by picking the music. 
They worked hard in summer band to learn the music and marching fundamentals.  They continued 
with a marathon effort this fall to memorize and perfect the music while combining it with a challenging 
drill.  Good job, Band!


